
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2019-A-058 

Subject: Terminal 3 Elevator AH11 

From: Customer & Terminal Services 

Contact: Amaury Godin, Amaury.godin@gtaa.com, 416-776-9649 

Date: 2019-11-06 

The GTAA Airport Development and Technical Services department capital restoration 

program continues to improve the reliability of People Moving Devices (PMDs) throughout 

Terminal 3.  

The next elevator to be upgraded is AH11, which services gates A14-A15.  This elevator 

will be removed from service on November 11, 2019 with an expected return to service 

date of February 5th,2020.  During this period passengers will be directed along the 

airside corridor to elevator AH12 which is located near gate A16 (see drawing below). 

Should elevator AH12 become unserviceable a contingency plan will be initiated by the 

Terminal Operations team and the airlines will be notified. 

If have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Hossana Ashagrie at 416-776-

3487. 
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